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Unisa examination results and second semester registration  

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

29 July 2019 

 

The University of South Africa (Unisa) is releasing the examination results for May/June 2019  

as they are finalised and a large portion of the semester 1 exam results has already been 

released.  

 

The university urges all Unisa students with outstanding exam results to check for their results 

and to register for semester 2 as soon as they receive all their results.  

 

Unisa students who have received all their examination results are encouraged to register for 

the second semester of 2019 as soon as possible. The deadline for the second semester 

registrations is 10 August 2019.  

 

Students who have not received all their examination results yet, are encouraged to register for 

those modules for which they have received the results. Students who cannot register for a 

module because of an outstanding result for a pre-requisite module, will be allowed to register 

for the additional module when the result becomes available. To add additional modules, 

students have to log on to myUnisa.  

 

For more information please visit the Unisa registration website. 

-Ends- 

 

ISSUED BY - UNISA MEDIA AFFAIRS 

DEPARTMENT OF INSTITUTIONAL ADVANCEMENT 

 

https://my.unisa.ac.za/
http://www.unisa.ac.za/Default.asp?Cmd=ViewContent&ContentID=28465

